Barron Public Library Board of Trustees
 Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes 
Held at the Barron Senior Center and via Zoom
 Wednesday, February 3rd, 5:00 p.m. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Heidi Hong, Mark Klein, Terri Massie, Andy Rick, Mo Tollman, Kathee Yamada, 
Absent: Janet Espeseth 
Also Present: Lisa Kuebli - Library Director, Emily Resendiz - Youth Services Director, John Thompson - IFLS Systems Director
The Barron Public Library Board of Trustees meeting was called to order by Heidi Hong at 5:00pm. 
Approval of the Agenda: Motion: Mark/Mo to approve the agenda as written. Motion carried, all voting YES. 
Public Comment:None 
Approval of the Minutes: Motion: Mo/Mark to approve the minutes. Motion carried, all voting YES. 
Approval of the Bills: Motion: Mark/Andy.  Motion carried, all voting YES.
BPL Handbook Revision: Pandemic Response added, sent to board to review.
Closed session rules with John Thompson from IFLS: John Thompson went over rules and guidelines for going into closed session. The agenda should state the purpose for going into closed session.
Curbside service, computer and browsing appointments: Browsing appointments from 12 - 5 Monday through Friday were added.  We are working on getting a banner that states that we are open for service, and a banner that states and maintains updates for our hours. We need a new OPEN sign, and another partition to block off the bathrooms.
Staff Update:  The staff received a grant of $3000.00 dollars from the American Library Association, and $950.00 from the Barron Community Fund.  Our Assistant Director is stepping down to part time hours, and going back to her previous title as Youth Services Director.  The budget will be reviewed regarding the hire of an Assistant Director.
Programming Updates: Take and Make programs are still available for all ages. Beanstack has a program about Black History Month. Picture Book Friday is back online.
Annual Report:  The annual report for the DPI is due this month.
Make Music Day:  The library will be a host venue on Monday, June 21st, 2021.
Announcements: Elections are coming up in April.
Motion to Adjourn: Mark/Mo to Adjourn at 6:30pm, passed. Next meeting: Wednesday, March 3rd 2021.
Respectively Submitted, 
Lisa Kuebli - Director, Barron Public Library 
